Dear Parents,

We will be starting the standards on Africa this week, and I would like to try something different to help us all communicate grades and each student’s progression towards exceeding the standards in 7th grade social studies.  I will be requiring students to obtain a parent or guardian’s signature in their social studies notebooks weekly.  In the student’s notebook, you will have access to all homework, classwork, and graded assignments/assessments.  I am looking forward to an exciting unit on Africa, and please feel free to contact me dgrafton@rockdale.k12.ga.us.

Thanks,
Ms. Grafton
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